
 

 

          November 13, 2019 

Governor Tim Walz    LCC Director Greg Hubinger 
130 State Capitol    72 State Office Building 
75 Rev Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd  100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
St. Paul, MN 55155    St. Paul, MN 55155 
      LCC@lcc.leg.mn  
 
Committee Chair Michael Nelson  Committee Chair Mike Freiberg 
State Government Finance Cmte  Government Operations Committee 
583 State Office Building   559 State Office Building 
100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd  100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
St. Paul, MN 55155    St. Paul, MN 55155 
Rep.Sarah.Anderson@house.mn  Rep.Tim.ODriscoll@house.mn  
 
Committee Chair Mary Kiffmeyer  Revisor Ryan Inman 
State Gov. Finance, Policy & Elections Cmte Office of the Revisor of Statutes 
3103 Minnesota Senate Building  700 State Office Building 
95 University Ave W    100 Rev. Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Blvd 
St. Paul, MN 55155    St. Paul, MN 55155 
Sen.Mary.Kiffmeyer@senate.mn  Revisor@revisor.mn.gov  
 
Subject:  Annual Report on Obsolete, Unnecessary or Duplicative Rules as Required by Minnesota 
Statutes, Section 14.05, Subdivision 5 

Dear Governor Walz, Senators, Representatives, Director Hubinger, and Revisor Inman: 

Minnesota Statutes, section 14.05, subdivision 5, directs the Board of Cosmetology to report to you by 
December 1 of each year whether any of its rules are obsolete, unnecessary, or duplicative of other 
state or federal statutes or rules. At this time, there are no rules declared as obsolete, unnecessary, or 
duplicative of other state or federal statutes or rules. 

Minnesota Statutes, section 3.197, requires that a report to the legislature must contain the cost of 
preparing the report. The cost of preparing this report was approximately $38.33. 

Please let me know if I can provide further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Rebecca Gaspard 
Policy Analyst 
Rebecca.Gaspard@state.mn.us    
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